From: Michele Doerfler Fennimore

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2020 8:50:05 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

As a farmer in your district | have many concerns and | urge you to oppose the cap and trade bill (LC 19). More
work needs to be done to address the concerns raised by farmers, ranchers and loggers. Farmers already operate on
extremely low margins and have a limited ability to recoup added costs of production. Thank you-

Sincerely,

Michele Doerfler Fennimore
131 Drift Creek Rd NE
Silverton, OR 97381
michele@iokafarms.com



